Mai Vang

From: Erin Stojan Ruccolo <erin.stojanruccolo@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, September 28, 2024 12:36 PM

To: Tony Ruccolo; *Cl-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Contesting assessment #258502

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Sir or madame,
| am writing to contest an assessment (#258502) assessed to 1333 Edmund Ave for rubbish and garbage cleanup
between the dates of May 24 to June 10.

We have no recollection of rubbish in the alley or the front of the house. We also did not receive any warning of any
debris to be rid of. Had we known, we would have taken care of it.

I am in stage IV cancer treatment and our finances are tight. The proposed $345 charge is a blow to our finances, which
are devoted to paying medical bills and taking care of our young kids aged 8 and 5.

We are not sure about the rubbish or how it got there, but hope the Legislative Hearing for the City can find some
leniency to forgive this fine, given these factors.

Thank you for your consideration. | look forward to your reply.
Best,

Erin Stojan Ruccolo
Cell 651-829-0581



